
 
 

 
 
 
 
Update of corporate events calendar 2007 
 
Milan, 10th October 2007 – Autogrill S.p.A. (Milan: AGL IM) wishes to announce that the board 
meeting called to approve the report on the 3rd quarter, to 30th September 2007, will be held on 
12th November 2007 and not on 9th November as previously announced. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information: 

Rosalba Benedetto Elisabetta Cugnasca 

Press Office Investor Relations Manager 

T: +39 02 4826 3209 T: +39 02 4826 3246 

rosalba.benedetto@autogrill.net  elisabetta.cugnasca@autogrill.net 

 

 
 
 
 


